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The East London International Church of Christ 			                                        Weekly Newsletter 24th JAN 2010








THIS WEEK








Sun 24 Jan �Worship Service �(Mike Desouza) ��Fri 29 Jan �Family Group Leaders �[Wanstead-6th Form] ��Sun 31 Jan �Worship Service �(Mike Desouza)


Sat 30 Jan �PreTeen activity �3-6pm ��Sun 31 Jan �London Teens Devo. ��Fri 5 Feb �Family Group Prayer ��Sun 7 Feb �Worship Service �'Prayer 2' �        �Fri 12 Feb �Church Meeting  [All] �'Prayer 3' ��Sun 14 Feb �Worship Service �'Prayer 4' ��Fri 19 Feb �Church Meeting  [All] �'Prayer 5' ��Sun 21 Feb �Worship Service �'Prayer 6' ��Fri 26 Feb �Worship Service �'Prayer 7' ��Sun 28 Feb �Worship Service �'Prayer 8' �        �London Teens Devo. �London FGLs Mtg.
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Kingdom Kids Thank you & 


New Helpers Needed�A big thank you to those helpers who have worked with us over the last four months in the childrens ministry. We will be organising a meal over the next few weeks as a thank you to both the helpers and the teachers who have served so faithfully. Kingdom Kids will need 20 new helpers to assist in class every other week for the next four months (from 1st February). If you are interested in serving please speak with Kevin or Diane in the fellowship (or call/text Kevin on 07932180 893).





HAITI �Last week we collected £998 for Haiti.   Tuka & Claire are organising a charity collection to send to Haiti.  Items needed are : clothing and shoes (babies, children, adults), candles, tents, sleeping bags, tablets for clean drinking water, school supplies, and medical supplies.  Please bring to church on Feb 7.





PreTeen Ministry �We are excited to announce that Martin &


 Amanda will be coordinating a monthly fun activity for all the PreTeens in the East. The first of these will be on Sat 30 Jan, 3-6pm, for a movie and meal at McDonalds.
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Today we welcome Doug and Jennifer Lambert of the Greater Baltimore Church of Christ.  Doug will be delivering today's sermon. ��There is a meeting for the Family Group Leaders on Friday in the Sixth Form Block.  At the same time there is a Prayer Meeting for other members of the congregation and friends in one of the classrooms next to the Sixth Form Block. ��Following last week's announcement of financial support to the Glasgow Church, they have kindly sent a message to us all: ��'The Glasgow church is incredibly grateful for the extremely kind and generous donation to help support us this year. The money will mainly help us to support CJ as a full time staff member. We are greatly looking forward to 2010 being a year of building up our faith and having a tremendous impact on this amazing city. Our goal is to be self supporting within the next few years and we ask for your prayers that God will help us bring glory to his name in Glasgow and Scotland throughout this coming year. 





We really appreciate the sacrifice which you have made in helping us out in this way. We are in a time when many of our churches are forming their own plans to glorify God, so to divert some of your resources to us is especially appreciated. We also understand that it can be more attractive to give to third world churches where the need is huge and each pound given will stretch so much further than in the UK. Again we are truly grateful for your faith; your faith in our God and your faith in us.��We wish you all a blessed year in 2010





Love in Christ�Glasgow Leadership team, on behalf of the Glasgow Church of Christ.'





Amanda will be coordinating a monthly fun activity for all the PreTeens in the East. The first of these will be on Sat 30 Jan, 3-6pm, for a movie and meal at McDonalds.





FUNDRAISING MEALS 


Abisola & Ayesha are organising a number of meals to raise money for the Village of HOPE and East Sector Benevolence.  This is a great way to have food and fellowship and support the needy at the same time. Please see them for details or call Abisola on 07595156560.





Prayer, Fellowship, Inspiration �There are few things more bonding than praying with fellow Christians. There is a band of disciples who pray together every morning Monday to Friday. We use Skype conference call to connect with each other from our own homes – so there is no need to get up extra early to travel.  The technology is free and easy to use. Come and join us. You will be inspired beyond your expectation. Talk to Martin on 01708 641179 for more details.
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Please see our website for further details of meetings, announcements, sermon audio etc – www.icoc.org.uk/east





ANNOUNCEMENTS











